

1300 922 524

1300 440 198 E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

**CFC Committee Member** Notification

12 March 2019

Dear Member.

# Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely.

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

**F** 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Simon O'Hara Road Freight NSW simon.ohara@rfnsw.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Simon,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Michael Volonakis Swift Transport michael@swifttrans.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Michael,

## Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Mark Hulme DP World Australia mark.hulme@dpworld.com

12 March 2019

Dear Mark,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

**F** 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Daniel Laroche Patrick

D.Laroche@patrick.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Daniel,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Gerard Langes Container Transport Alliance Australia gerard.langes@ctaction.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Gerard,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Stuart McFarlane Australian Federation of International Forwarders (AFIF) Ltd stuart@afif.asn.au

12 March 2019

Dear Stuart,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Lisa Harrison Mainfreight

lisa.harrison@mainfreight.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Lisa,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Wayne Burcher Department of Agriculture Wayne.Burcher@daff.gov.au

12 March 2019

Dear Wayne,

## Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Andrea Kondos
Department of Agriculture
andrea.kondos@agriculture.gov.au

12 March 2019

Dear Andrea,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

John Spyrou AST Services john@astservices.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear John,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Vic Regina Transport for NSW

Vic.Regina@transport.nsw.gov.au

12 March 2019

Dear Vic,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Andrew Morgan 1-Stop Connections amorgan@1-stop.biz

12 March 2019

Dear Andrew,

## Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Andrew Antoniou
Department of Agriculture
Andrew.Antoniou@agriculture.gov.au

12 March 2019

Dear Andrew,

## Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Robert Harvey Qube Logistics

Robert.Harvey@qube.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Robert,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Scott Carson CBFCA

scarson@cbfca.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Scott.

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Stephen Murphy DHL stephen.murphy@dhl.com

12 March 2019

Dear Stephen,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Emily Hay Australian Boarder Force EMILY.HAY@ABF.GOV.AU

12 March 2019

Dear Emily,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Aaron Powell Tyne Container Services aaron.powell@tyne.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Aaron,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198 E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Paul Downey Road Freight NSW pauld@trojantransport.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Paul.

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

William Lovatt Road Freight NSW bill@lovatts.com

12 March 2019

Dear William,

## Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Greg Baldock Hutchison Ports Sydney baldock.greg@hutchisonports.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Greg,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Don Geering Transport for NSW

Don.Geering@transport.nsw.gov.au

12 March 2019

Dear Don.

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Andrew Karas Shipping Australia Limited Andrew.Karas@MSC.COM.AU

12 March 2019

Dear Andrew,

## Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Damian Wilson Qube

Damian.Wilson@qube.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Damian,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Scott Walker Visa Gobal swalker@visaglobal.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Scott.

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Wayne Morris ACFS Port Logistics

waynem@auscfs.com

12 March 2019

Dear Wayne,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Tasha Prabhakar Transport for NSW

Tasha.Prabhakar@transport.nsw.gov.au

12 March 2019

Dear Tasha,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Bruce Guy Patrick

b.guy@patrick.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Bruce,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Neil Chambers Container Transport Alliance Australia neil.chambers@ctaction.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Neil,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Sue Tomic DP World Logistics

Sue.tomic@dpworldlogistics.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Sue.

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Paul Zalai Freight & Trade Alliance pzalai@FTAlliance.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Paul,

## Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

John Vlahadamis Hutchison Ports Sydney Vlahadamis.John@hutchisonports.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear John,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

John Preston Road Freight NSW alliancetransport@bigpond.com

12 March 2019

Dear John,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Marcella Cheung Road and Maritime Services marcella.cheung@rms.nsw.gov.au

12 March 2019

Dear Marcella,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Anthony Wassen
Price and Speed Containers
anthonyw@priceandspeed.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Anthony,

## Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Robert Weston
Department of Agriculture
Robert.Weston@agriculture.gov.au

12 March 2019

Dear Robert,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Nathan Mills MCS

nathan.mills@mcs-aus.com

12 March 2019

Dear Nathan,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Luke McGregor Road and Maritime Services Luke.McGREGOR@rms.nsw.gov.au

12 March 2019

Dear Luke,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

David Scott
Commercial Freight and Logistics
dscott@commercialcustoms.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear David,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Mohammad Hamid
Department of Agriculture
Mohammad.Hamid@agriculture.gov.au

12 March 2019

Dear Mohammad,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Barry Robertson J&J Robertson & Sons

barry@jjrobertson.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Barry,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Kevin Malouf Price and Speed Containers kevin@priceandspeed.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Kevin,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue



T 1300 922 524

F 1300 440 198

E enquiries@nswports.com.au

W nswports.com.au

Craig McKay
Price and Speed Containers
craigm@priceandspeed.com.au

12 March 2019

Dear Craig,

### Re: Dissolution of Cargo Facilitation Committee

I write as the sponsor of the Cargo Facilitation Committee to formally notify you that it has been dissolved as a result of the formation of the Port Transport Logistics Taskforce. This was announced at the last meeting of the Cargo Facilitation Committee on 30 January this year.

The Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce will consolidate the functions of, and replace, the Port Botany Road Taskforce and NSW Ports' Cargo Facilitation Committee.

I take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your past contribution to the Port Botany Road Taskforce and look forward to your future participation as a member of the Port, Transport, Logistics, Taskforce if you so desire.

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me on (02) 9316 1132 or 0401 714 176. I am also available for contact via email at: jonathan.lafforgue@nswports.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lafforgue